MAYOR OF LONDON

Andrew Boff AM

Chair of the London Assembly C/o Davena.Toyinbo@london.gov.uk

Our ref: MGLA091221-9604

Date: 14 January 2022

Dear Andrew,

London Assembly (Plenary) Meeting 2 December 2021 - Motions

Thank you for your letter of 9 December 2021 about the motions agreed at the Plenary meeting on 2 December. My reply to motion 4 is set out below.

Motion 4 – Tamil Heritage Month

Thank you for this motion recognising Tamil Heritage Month. I too was pleased to see the motion passed with unanimous support from the London Assembly. I agree that London's strength is in its diversity; I am so proud of the rich diversity and openness to people of all faiths and backgrounds in our city. I recognise the huge contribution of Tamil Londoners to our society, and I am grateful for their continued public service and support to London's communities.

City Hall is recognising Tamil Heritage Month this month and will continue to support, engage with and value London's Tamil communities. My Community Engagement team is working with the World Tamil Organisation to celebrate this important month.

Yours sincerely,

Sadiq Khan

Mayor of London